
WINDSOR CHARTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING – DECEMBER 14, 2011 

MEETING ROOM – 7:00 P.M. 
 

 
Meting was called to order by Chairperson Dave Kubicek. 
Present: Kubicek, Borucki, Blair, Bredin, Burton, Johnson,  
Absent: Pray 
Also present: Jim Foulds, CPS 
 
Johnson moved and Burton seconded to re-elect the same officers for 2012 as 
in 2011.  Chair- Kubicek/Vice- Borucki/Secretary - Blair - Carried unanimously. 
 
No public comments on non agenda items. 
 
Minutes of previous meeting were approved as printed. 
 
Blair gave update from Township Board. 
 
Kubicek reported that City of Potterville will be reviewing their Master Plan. 
 
SUBDIVISION CONTROL ORDINANCE: 
 
Foulds reviewed the proposed new ordinance to replace the one adopted in 1973.  
There are some changes that need to be made prior to next meeting. 
 
SITE CONDO ORIDNANCE: 
 
Foulds reviewed the proposed the new ordinance.  There are some changes that 
need to be made prior to the next meeting. 
 
No New Business. 
 
No public comments. 
 
With no further business Borucki moved and Johnson seconded to adjourn the 
Meeting.  Carried unanimously.  Adjourned at 7:42 PM. 
 
 
     Linda Towsley, Clerk 
 
 
 


